
Wood River 
Outdoor Recreation 

Program
Snowshoe Overnight Winter Exploration Trip



When is the snowshoe trip?

Thursday, March 14th and Friday, March 15th



The Boulder Yurts in the Smoky Mountains

Where are they going?





Wednesday, March 13th from 8:00 - 8:25am

Meet us at the NORTH entrance of WRMS to drop off your 
belongings, and for students to help load gear.

- Backpack: Packed with any clothes they aren’t wearing the 
day of, toiletries, etc.

Note: We’ll be packing sleeping bags and group gear at our 
lunch meeting



What will they be doing?

   2 Days in 5 Minutes!     



Are they allowed to have their cell phones?

NO!
We will collect them before getting on the bus, and then return them on the drive 

back into town which is when they can check in with you (parents)

We will have satellite communication capability (text only) at the yurts but not cell 
service.  The school will be able to contact us in the event of an emergency.



Contact numbers:
Trip Leader: Tod Gunter 208-481-2341

School Contact: Brad Gelskey: 208-481-0063

Can reach us at the hut with text



Forms needed by students:

-Release of Liability (2 sides!)

-Blaine County field trip permission slip


